
 

SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION  

P-PH 0015(76)128, Deuel County, PCN 04HL 
SD15 - Fm SD28 N to Clear Lake 

Grading, Interim Surfacing 

 
The SDDOT is proposing to reconstruct S.D. Highway 15 from S.D. Highway 28 to Clear Lake 
in 2024. An in-person public meeting will not be held at this time. Interested parties are invited 

to view the public meeting documents online at the link below and provide comments. 
 

Questions or Comments should be submitted by April 20, 2020  
by Email to: Paul.Nikolas@State.SD.US  

 
or by U.S. Mail at: 

Paul Nikolas 
5316 W 60th Street North 

Sioux Falls, SD 57107 
605-367-5680 Ext. 1802142 

 
Public Meeting Information @ https://dot.sd.gov/projects-studies/projects/public-meetings 

 

Notice published twice at a total cost of $ 152.55 

 


